
Every child should have the right and means to fulfil their dreams.

St. Benedict's Primary School
Newsletter 16.06.23

Diary Dates
19th June Sports and Health Week

20th June KS2 Sports Day

21st June KS2 & Reception Sports Day

22nd June * Year 2 Family Maths Workshop 
8:50am

23rd June Family Breakfast in class

27th June Year 2 trip to Atwell Farm

28th June *Year 1 and Reception Family Maths
Workshop 8:50am

29th June *Year 1 Performance Assembly* 
8:50am

5th July Transition Day –
Year 6 at secondary schools

10th/12th 

July

Parent Meetings 3:30 – 4:30pm

13th July Year 6 Trip to the seaside

Messages from Mrs Nott

This week's whole school attendance is
92%.

We have celebrated Attendance Week this
week and have noticed a great
impact across the school. Children with
100% attendance this week have the
chance of winning a prize, which will be
announced on Monday 19th June.

Congratulations to 4M and the HUB! 100%
attendance today👏👏
Well done to 5H, 3B, 2A, 1DH and 1M for
reaching our whole school target of 96%
attendance today.

Congratulations to 1M for being the best
attending class across the whole of
Attendance Week👏👏

Attendance
Sports Week
Tuesday 20th June- Year 4, 5 and 6 and the
inclusion hub
Wednesday 21st June – Reception, Year 1, 2
and 3
Your child will be able to come to school in
their PE kit for sports day and will need to
bring a water bottle, suncream and a hat.
Parents are invited to celebrate the end of
the week with us on Friday 23rd June. Bagels
and fruit will be provided in class for breakfast
and parents are asked to join us in class for
8:50am. Children can wear sports non-
uniform on Friday, in exchange for bringing
£1 in for school fund.

Book Fair
The book fair will be open to parents at the 
following times:
Mon 19.06.23 - 3.20-3.50pm
Tue 20.06.23 - 3.20-3.50pm
Wed 21.06.23 - 8 - 8.30am

Medical Students
This week we had 4 Medical Students working 
with us on placement. They would like to give 
the following message:
This week we had an amazing time with all

the students. We started off our week
spending time with the lovely children in the
inclusion hub and reception learning through
play. We then went into year 6 and got them
thinking about career choices. Finally, we
ended the week with year 3 teaching them
about first aid. We had a lovely week; we wish
all the children at St Benedict’s the best and
our message to them is they can achieve
anything when they put their minds to it!

Jack, Simran, Rose, Shruti



days the penalty payment rises to £120 (per parent, per child) 
which must be paid within 28 days.
If the notice has not been paid in full by 28 days of receipt, the 
council will proceed to court.

The Inclusion Hub were very excited to open school's new Sensory Room last week.

The Sensory Room can be found in the Inclusion Hub and will provide a calming and soothing space
for children to relax and enjoy time alone or in small groups.
Inside thetic curtain, an infinity mirror, sensory suits, sensory toys, a music pod and large 2
beanbags, and much more.

We hope that children across school will come to visit it.

Curriculum

Rights Respecting School

We Read Challenge
This week's WE READ Challenge winners are:

Year Group Name

Reception, Year 1 Adam, 1M

Year 2 and IH Muntaha, 2P

Year 3, Year 4 Yusuf, 3B

Year 5, Year 6 Taiba, 5A Two winners from last week

On Tuesday, our 
Rethink Food group 
had a great time 
selling surplus food, 
donated by the local 
supermarkets. They 
raised an impressive 
£110 for Schools of 
Sanctuary, who 
support refugee 
children and their 
families.

The Inclusion Hub children were very excited to return to Summerfield Stables this week to
restart their weekly horse-riding lessons. The children will be learning how to care for the
horses and animals at the stable and will be learning to ride the ponies and horses over the

next few weeks.

Our new lunch time Gardeners started their roles last week and they have been 
fantastic, working sensibly and independently in the garden. They have been busy weeding the 
strawberry beds, restocking the bird feeders and watering our beans, peas and tomatoes.

Year 6 Football tournament – our year 6 team took part in their first competition this week and
were such a credit to the school with their sportsmanship and conduct both on and off the pitch.

Year 4 have been having great fun learning how to play the glockenspiel.

Reception had an amazing time on their trip to Cannon Hill park. 
Members of the public commented on their excellent behaviour!

Refugee Week
Next week is Refugee Week and the 
children will be learning about 

Article 22 (refugee children). On 
Tuesday, along with 1000s of others 
across the country, the children will 
be taking part in the Great Big Live 
Assembly. As well as discovering 
refugee stories and statistics, part of 
the assembly will be transmitted live 
from a refugee camp.
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